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College Street will be closed at the intersection with Howard Street March 7-11 for installation of
a storm drain and crosswalk at Appalachian State University.  Howard Street will remain open.   
  Access to the College Street parking deck and University Bookstore service drive also will
remain open.  AppalCart will not serve the College/Howard streets location during this period,
but buses will continue to serve campus from the Raley Hall bus stop.
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